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September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
ATTN: Dalhousie FM-PGY2s, and family doctors in practice: 
 
RE: APPLY NOW! FM-PGY3 Care of the Elderly (CoE) training position (2018/2019). 
 
 
Dalhousie Family Medicine is accepting applications from current Dalhousie FM-PGY2 residents who 
are graduating before July 1, 2018, or family doctors in practice, for an FM-PGY3 in Care of the 
Elderly (CoE) training position for the 2018/2019 academic year. The duration of training is 12 months 
(1 year), full-time, beginning on July 1, 2018. 
 
Previous CoE graduates were assigned to a variety of clinical learning experiences, such as: 

• Geriatric Ambulatory Unit 

• Geriatric Community 

• Geriatric Consults Service 

• Geriatric Assessment (inpatient) Unit 

• Geriatric Day Hospital 

• Geriatric Memory Clinic 

• Palliative Care 

• Psychiatry Senior's Mental Health 

• Selective (Long Term Care) 

• Electives 
 

The trainee will be registered as a Dalhousie Family Medicine PGY3 resident in Care of Elderly and 
paid a salary according to the Maritime Resident Doctor’s collective agreement. 
 
If you are a current Dalhousie FM-PGY2 who is interested in this opportunity, please complete and 
submit the following documents: 

1. Application for Care of the Elderly Training (1 page) 
2. Application for Postgraduate Medical Training (3 pages) 
3. Official medical school transcript 
4. Dalhousie Family Medicine Site Director’s Letter (In lieu of Dean’s Letter) 
5. Two recent reference letters (sent directly by your referees to our office) 

 
Application packages should be submitted (email, fax, or mail) to: 

ATTN: Ms. Daryll Lambert 
Department of Family Medicine 
Dalhousie University 
Abbie J. Lane Bldg. 8th Floor – 5909 Veterans’ Memorial Lane 
Halifax, NS  B3H 2E2 
fmeducation@dal.ca 

 
The deadline for applications to be received is on Friday, October 6, 2017. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Valerie Lewis  FCFP CoE 
Care of the Elderly Program Director 
Dalhousie Family Medicine  
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Application for Care of the Elderly Training 
 
Name:___________________________________________________________________ 
 Last First  
 
Address:   
 
  
 
Email:   Contact Phone Number:  

 
Please check any previous training areas: 
 

Addiction Medicine   Global Health   
Family Practice    Health Care of the Elderly   
Anesthesia   Hospital Medicine  
Cancer Care   Maternity and Newborn Care   
Child and Adolescent Health   Mental Health   
Chronic Pain   Occupational Medicine  
Dermatology    Palliative Care   
Developmental Disabilities    Prison Health   
Emergency Medicine   Respiratory Medicine   
Enhanced Skills Surgery    Sport and Exercise Medicine   

     *Other (please provide below)     
  
  
  
 
Medical School and year of graduation:    

   School      Year 
CCFP:       Yes _______                  No _______ 
  
If “yes”, year of certification and school:  

 School Year 
Thank you for your interest.  Please return form to: Daryll Lambert 
  Department of Family Medicine 
  Dalhousie University 
  Abbie J. Lane Bldg. 
  8th floor – 5909 Veteran’s Memorial Lane 
  Halifax, Nova Scotia   B3H 2E2 
  Email: fmeducation@dal.ca   Fax: (902) 473-4760 

mailto:fmeducation@dal.ca

